
Meeting Notice
The  Shaler  Area  Board  of
School  Directors  has
scheduled  a  Special  Voting
Meeting  on  August  23rd  at
6:00 pm. The special meeting
will be convened for general
business  purposes.  The
meeting will only be held via a
remote  meeting  platform.
Information  regarding  the
specifics of the virtual meeting
platform will be posted to the
district  website  at
sasd.k12.pa.us  on  August
21st, 2023.

Sherri M. Jaffee
Board Secretary


